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Hi,

I am writing today to formally submit an opposition to the proposed amendments to the
Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring Provisions)
Amendment Bill 2021.

Any extension to the state of emergency provisions and powers in Queensland and
throughout Australia should be openly debated given the demonstrations of government
overreach with all things related to Covid 19. Cowardly closed door amendments and

extensions are a clear demonstration of corruption and deception being promulgated
throughout government.

State of Emergency measures are a severe over step of Government powers, especially this
far down the ‘pandemic’ road when other parts of the world are scrapping all restrictions in
a move to treat covid as it should be treated, the same as a flu season.

The risk of death from covid does not justify any further extensions to state of emergency
powers and restrictions.

This Bill should be scrapped at best and thoroughly investigated at worst.

I trust there is someone in government left who retains logic and decency to actually work
on behalf of the interests of the people who fund their life!

Regards,

John Porter
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